
SAM January Update
[bookmark: _GoBack]HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
As our Gr. 8’s make final decisions about their high school destination and Gr. 9 course selection, we sit back and wonder how time passed so quickly.  Just a few more months and they will be whisked off to a world of challenging opportunities, and wonder about what excitement lies ahead.  We urge all of our Gr. 8’s to persevere and finish off the final months of elementary school with vim and vigor!!
SAM continues to flurry with activity before and after school as well as over the lunch hour.  Two busloads of students are heading off to Quebec City in May, our sports teams continue to dazzle us with one pennant after another, and the SLC continues to work non-stop preparing for special events around the school.
A date for our next Parent Council meeting has not been confirmed yet.  We will keep you informed.  
1st Term Report Cards will be going home on Monday, February 12th.  Parent/Teacher Interviews are scheduled for the evening of February 15th and the morning of February 16th.  The February parent/teacher interviews are typically set aside for students experiencing difficulty.  More information will be included with your child’s report card.  
We urge all parents/guardians to continue to check your child’s agenda daily for information about homework and notes from teachers.  Classroom homework is also posted on our school website.  We are very proud of our students’ accomplishments and continue to strive for excellence, in and out of the classroom.
Enjoy Family Day to the fullest on Monday, February 19th.  Make it a point to gather with family and converse with friends.
Alison Gassi, Principal

